
SPECIAL NOTE FROM SANTA

642 TOY LANE, THE NORTH POLE | (555) 453-2765

We need more toys at the North Pole to fill all of the orders this 

year!! 

 

I've noticed that some toys you play with ALOT and others have 

been a little lonely! But that's ok!! I know some little boys and girls 

who would LOVE to have them!! 

 

Will you please put them in HERE and place by the front door 

once its full? I will have an elf pick them up right away!! 

 

And for being so generous, you will have a special surprise on 

Christmas!

Sincerely, 

HELP! 

Santa


